NPCI/IMPS/OC No 69/2015-16 Feb 26, 2016

To,
All Members of IMPS (Immediate Payment Service)

Dear Sir/Madam,
Sub: IMPS — Postponement of Migration from DMS to RGCS

Please refer to our Circular NPCI/IMPS/OC No 67/2015-16 dated Feb 17, 2016 regarding migration
of IMPS operational activities from DMS to RGCS.

Due to upgrade of our systems, the migration slated for 27th Feb 2016 has been deferred. In view
thereof, you will continue to access DMS for all IMPS related operational activities.

We will communicate the fresh date of migration from DMS to RGCS by next week.

We sincerely regret the inconvenience caused in this regard.

Yours faithfully,

Ram Sundaresan
Head - Operations
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